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EOCRN Upgrades 

Wasi Khan and his team Galaxux work hard behind the 

scenes to keep the online database secure and running 

smooth.  The team just recently updated communication 

and messages along with enhancing the event section.  

You will now find messages on your dashboard and a 

communication tab at the top. Thank you to Wasi and his 

team for this great platform that helps meet community 

needs. 

During the last 

quarter, 54% of 

submitted requests 

have been filled. 

Currently there are 

31% of the requests 

in approval status 

waiting to be filled. 

Only 15% of the 

requests have gone 

unfulfilled or are 

unknown. 
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School-Age Children with OHP 
Will Receive Summer EBT Food 

Benefits 

Summer EBT is a new grocery benefits program. It helps 
families buy food for their school-age children during the 
summer when school is out. Families will get $120 for each 
eligible child. They receive the benefit in one payment on an 
Oregon EBT card. School-age children in households 
participating in SNAP, TANF or OHP are automatically enrolled 
in Summer EBT and do not need to apply. 

Families who expect to be automatically enrolled in Summer 
EBT may take the following steps starting in July 2024: 

  Check your current Oregon EBT card account to see 
if Summer EBT benefits were added. 
  Look for a letter in the mail that confirms your child’s 
eligibility. 
  If you don’t get a Summer EBT letter or benefits by 
mid-July and think your child is eligible, contact the 
Summer EBT Call Center at 1-833-673-7328. The Call 
Center is open Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m., Pacific Time.  

Some families who are not automatically enrolled still may 

qualify for Summer EBT and will need to apply. They can learn 

about eligibility requirements and options for applying 

 
Find EOCRN at 

https://eocrn.org.   Have 
questions or need more 

information,                                                                                              
contact Susan at Building 

Healthy Families—         
541-426-9411 or 

EOCRN@oregonbhf.org  

EOCRN Organizations 
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EOCRN finished the quarter with 104 

organization members. 

Q: Who is represented in EOCRN?  

A: The largest membership comes 

 from social service organizations,  

 followed by educators, 

 businesses, and local 

 government.  

Having a diverse membership assists  

EOCRN in identifying the gaps and 

needs in the communities.  

Additionally, a broad membership can 

help fill requested needs in the 

communities. 

“This is great. This is my first time in this amazing group and you all are so helpful.” ~EOCRN Member 
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